Notice of Public Hearing
Town of Marshfield
Fond du Lac County, WI

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of
Marshfield Town Board on May 20, 2024, beginning at 6:30 PM at the Town of Marshfield
Town Hall, located at 999 Fond du Lac St., Mt. Calvary, WI to consider action on an
ordinance to adopt the Town of Marshfield Comprehensive Plan 2040. The purpose of
the public hearing is to accept public comments on the Town of Marshfield Plan
Commission’s recommended version of the plan herein called the “Recommended Plan”.

The public may review copies of the “Recommended Plan” on the Town of Marshfield
website at: https://townmarshfield.com. Interested parties may also obtain a copy of the
plan by caling Marlene J. Sippel, Clerk, at 920-753-4691 or by e-mailing

townclerk@townofmarshfieldwi.gov A copy of the “Recommended Plan” is also
available at the Town Hall, located at 999 Fond du Lac St., Mt. Calvary, WI.

During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the “Recommended Plan”.
Written comments may be submitted to the Town Chairperson or through the town web
site until conclusion of the Public Hearing and will become part of the record. The Public
Hearing shall be closed when all interested parties in attendance have had an
opportunity to offer comment.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that immediately following the Public Hearing, the
Town of Marshfield Town Board will meet to receive the comments of the public and may
take action on the adoption of the plan by ordinance.

Dated this 10th day of April, 2024

Marlene J. Sippel, Town Clerk



